

ATTENDENCE

Paul Harrington, Andrea Mohr, Amy Rust, Eric Hazelbaker, Chad Hagedorn, Scott Hughes, Crystal Middelstadt, Julie Herda, Sandy Hand

TREASURE REPORT

Booster Club Balance: \$22, 217.11

Bingo brought in \$3000 which was the most we have ever made.

Cub bagging raised \$941.47 Steak Fry raised \$4113.00

Booster fees--\$1320.00, 33 families paid dues this year

Julie and Chad will need to go to bank and do signature cards and get the bank card for Chad and Scott.

TFC REPORT

Had a vote on \$400 annual fee for all clubs that did not pass

Wanted to have Brain Bash funds go directly to HOF. Right now Brain bash pays for expenses. Plan was to have \$400 fee go to expenses

President of TFC stepped down

Each Booster will have someone in charge of concessions going forward

FUTURE PROJECTS/PAUL (MISCELLANEOUS)

Future projects—will post Paul's list of improvements on website. We have done lots!!

Chad has been looking into numbers of building a storage shed/concessions. FGFA is possibly interested in helping and sharing.

Adding fence to Field 3. Title nine issue. We only have one official field. Baseball has four.

Priority for Paul are building, entries to Varsity field and scoreboard for JV.

Possible coach purse bingo in the future? Paul would like to look into it, heard that it is a HUGE fundraiser. Paul will talk to the Eagles and see how it is run.

2019/2020 BOARD MEMBERS

Hazelbaker motions the following new members to the board. Rust seconds. Approved.

Chad Hagedorn : President Scoot Hughes: Vice President

Julie Herda: Treasure Andrea Mohr: Secretary

Sandy Hand: Member at large (Voting)

Lonny Ohlerking/ Crystal Mittelstadt: Member at large (non Voting)

MISCELLANEOUS ITEMS

Banquet will be at The Legends this year on June 11.

Lori did an amazing steak fry again this year, we purchased a gift card for her efforts. She will train someone in next year.

Board approved two \$50 gift card as a thank you for Audrey and Mason.

Thank you to our outgoing board members!!